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Hi Spoc,
It's 4pm somewhere, probably...

UoA has 35 students and 20 staff who have tested positive in the last 7 days. Of the 35
positive students, 7 are isolating in our accommodation halls.

Regards,

On 7/04/22 3:00 pm, Spoc wrote:

Kia ora koutou
This is just a friendly reminder that your weekly case update is due to the
xxxx@xxx.xxxx.xx  inbox by 4pm today. This will enable us to include your data
in this week’s report.
1) The total number of new positive cases reported in the last 7 days on
campus
2) The total number of new positive cases in the last 7 days in tertiary
accommodation – as a subset of the number above.
We would like to thank you for all your hard work during these uncertain
times.

Kia pai te rā

TEC SPOC Team
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